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November Updates

Read page 2 for more about the CSC Tupperware Fundraiser!

Winter Program Registration

Winter 2018/2019 CanSkate and Pre-CanSkate
registration is open! Don't wait to register; some
of our classes are over 50% sold.
www.cochraneskatingclub.ca

Blast off Space Day!
November Important Dates

Our theme day for November is taking us to the
great unknown! The dates are Tuesday Nov. 13t
Thursday Nov. 15th, Saturday Nov. 17" and
Monday, Nov. 19,

We invite our skaters to incorporate a space suit,
or creative space alien, Star Wars, etc. type gear
into their normal skating attire. Note that
dressing up for fun days is not mandatory.

Skater Evaluation

Fall programs are well underway and the coaches
will begin skater evaluations the first week of
November. Progress reports will be distributed in
December at the last day of skating. Report cards
are for you to keep, we will not need them back.

For each stage 1-6, there are 3 ribbons to be
achieved. Each ribbon includes skills that develop
control, agility and balance. Once all 3 of the
ribbons are achieved, the stage badge will be
awarded. Pre-CanSkaters will achieve the
"Pre-Canskate” badge when they are ready to
move up to the Canskate program,

Contact Us

Please feel free to contact us at anytime with
any questions or comments.

Beth Allison (Coach/Canskate Coordinator)
email: coachbeth@cochraneskatingelub ca

For Administrative/Regisiralion Related Malters:
Jamie Ballak (Club PR & Registration) 587-318-5282

email: pr@cochraneskatingclub.ca




You can’t buy happiness...
But you can buy Tupperware

Which is pretty much the same thing! " ra I si n g

with Tupperware’

By now you have hopefully received both the Tupperware fundraising paper package (containing
letter, catalogue and order form). If you have not, they are still available in an envelope attached
to the Canskate bulletin board (next to the arena office).

Deadline for Fundraiser

November 15. Return to the Club mailbox, next to the bulletin board or during the final week of
the fundraiser. Cash or cheque (made out to Dalyce Zuk) must accompany order form.

How are Orders Placed?
Orders can be placed online or manually using the packages.

To give you more options, you can now order from

the fundraiser brochure ( )
OR

the mainstream catalog (http://www.tupperware.ca/?party=5bb43d0e4b66c5fd6d894a07).

Did you know that individuals ordering online will have their orders shipped directly to their
homes? This means you can invite your family and friends to support the group, even if they live
elsewhere!

What does my Club get from the fundraiser?

Although this is an optional fundraising opportunity, your participation won’t go unnoticed. What
does the Club get?

e 40% of all retail sales from the Fundraiser Catalogue go directly to the Club

e 20% of all retail sales from mainstream catalogue go directly to the Club

e Cash BONUS for the Club for each Tupperware party booked with our Consultant as a
result of the Fundraiser

uestions?

Contact:

Bre Halliday — Fundraising Coordinator
E-mail: fundraising@cochraneskatingclub.ca

Dalyce Zuk — Independent Tupperware Star Director
E-mail: dmzuk@hotmail.com
Tel: 587-899-4613
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